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â€¢	 I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.	
â€¢	 Experience	with	my	retailer	has	been	lousy.	
â€¢	 I	think	NSW	needs	a	legislated	minimum	feed-in	tariff	that	is	fair,		
								to	encourage	home	owners	in	their	efforts,	with	reducing	carbon		
								emissions.	
â€¢	 I	believe	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of		
								solar,	this	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health		
								benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar;	
â€¢	 I	support	rooftop	solar	and	renewables,	not	old	polluting	sources		
								of	power.




